
Homework 03.05.2024 

In maths this week we have been learning about division by sharing 

and grouping. For homework we would like the children to:  

1. Practise counting in 2s to 50, 5s and 10s to 100.  

 

2. Read the sharing problems below. Children can draw dots to 

share or use objects. It is important that children know that 

to share fairly the groups need to be equal (the same amount).  

 

3. Star challenge on page 2 if children would like to complete.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


